
   
 

Setting leader: Mrs J Edwards 

    Setting Assistants: Miss L Stephen, Mrs Griffiths, Miss Becky Davies 

Mrs Emily Bujok 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

 Sports Day! 

Sports Day is going to be slightly different this year. We want to invite parents and carers to watch 

their children take part in PE activities that we have done throughout the year. It will be a great 

opportunity for you to see what we get up to on a Monday. This will be on the main yard and parents 

will be able to watch from the Smarties yard. It will be held on the 14th of June at 10.30am, weather 

permitting. Two adults per child as we have limited space. If your child comes in on the afternoon 

session, you are more than welcome to swop your session to the morning on this day. This also applies 

to children who are not in on that day. Everyone is welcome to take part! 

Please come to Smarties gate at 10.15am and a member of staff will let you. At the end of the PE 

session we will take the children back in and you can collect them as normal from our entrance. If you 

need any more information just ask Smarties Staff. 

 

Fun Day 

Staff have been planning a very special day for the children at Smarties. Many of the children will be 

heading to reception in September, so we want to make sure we give them a special treat. The day is 

planned in June and we are just waiting for confirmation on our booking, once that is through we will 

let you know the exact date and what the special treat is! All children will be involved on this day so it 

should be fun and exciting day for all.  

 

Information Board 

Please take a look at our information board at the entrance to Smarties. If you would like us to open it 

so you can have a closer look at some of the information, we would be more than happy.  

We know it can be busy when bringing your children into Smarties, but please know we are always here if 

you need to ask us something. You can also reach us at Smartiesmsi@mountstreeti.powys.sch.uk 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday Weekend! 
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